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Dr. Walter Fox, Retired Ft. Plain Physician, Dies 

 
FORT PLAIN—Dr. Walter C. Fox, 74, a retired physician of Fort Plain, died 

at his home, 120 Reid street, yesterday. 
Born in Troy, Mr. Fox was a graduate of Albany Medical College, Class of 

1911 and the Bender Laboratory of Albany.  He served as an intern in the 
Albany Hospital and later as an instructor at the Albany Medical College.  In 

1914 he opened an office in Fort Plain.  During World War I, he served with 

the medical corps of the army and returned to Fort Plain in 1919. 
For a number of years he was a Fort Plain school physician.  He was a 

member of the American Medical Association, the New York State Medical 
Society, Montgomery County Medical Society, Fort Plain American Legion 

Post No. 554, Mohawk Valley Post No. 3275, Veterans of Foreign Wars, the 
Universalist Church of the Messiah and the Fort Plain Masonic Lodge. 

Survivors include his widow, Mrs. Lillian Van Wagner Fox; a son, John C. 
Fox of Haines, Alaska; a daughter, Miss Betty Fox of Santa Fe, NM; a 

granddaughter, Miss Judy fox of Escondido, Calif. 
A masonic service will be held tomorrow at 8 p.m. at the Gray funeral 

home, Fort Plain.  Funeral arrangements are incomplete. 
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FUNERAL TOMORROW 

 
Fort Plain—The funeral of Dr. Walter C. Fox, who died Friday, will be a 2 

tomorrow from the Gray Funeral Home, Fort Plain.  The Rev. Raymond 

Scott, pastor of the Universalist Church of the Messiah, Fort Plain, will 
officiate.  Burial will be in Fort Plain Cemetery. 
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